
NEWINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
NEWINGTON, CONNECTICUT              BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

November 12, 2019  

Organizational Meeting  
 

 

New Business 

 

The Superintendent of Schools called the organizational meeting to order.  The Board 

elected Paul J. Vessella as Chairperson of the Board of Education and Steven Silvia as 

Secretary.  Mr. Vessella appointed Robert Tofeldt, Sr. as Board of Education Vice 

Chairperson.  Dr. Brummett congratulated all newly elected Board of Education members.   

 

The Board of Education presented a resolution honoring school custodians and 

maintenance workers and proclaiming Tuesday, November 12, 2019 as Custodian and 

Maintenance Workers’ Day.  Members of the Board of Education expressed appreciation to 

the custodial staff for their diligence in maintaining the excellent condition of all school 

facilities. 
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